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Re: In the Matter ofApplications ofComcast Corporation, General Electric
Company and NBC Universal, Inc. for Consent to Assign Licenses or
Transfer Control ofLicenses
MB Docket No. 10-56

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On January 4,2011, on behalf of Bloomberg, L.P. ("Bloomberg"), Matthew Berry,Janet
Fitzpatrick Moran, and I had a telephone call with Joshua Cinelli, Legal Advisor to Commissioner
Michael Copps. The purpose of the call was to discuss the merger and transfer of control of
licenses of NBC Universal, Inc. ("NBC Universal") to Comcast Corporation ("Comcast"). In
particular, there was a discussion of issues previously identified by Bloomberg in written
submissions in this docket. The discussion focused on conditions that would be necessary to
mitigate the competitive harms identified by Bloomberg in the event the Commission approves
the merger, including a channel placement or neighborhooding requirement.

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned at 202-457-6340
or Janet F. Moran at 202-457-5668.

Respectfully submitted,

Stephen Diaz Gavin

cc: Joshua Cinelli
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